Arma Minute No. 10, 1957

the present method of "constriction dismeter" choking or whether
some other system such as the Remington patented "constriction
length" choke should be used. DED presented a short summary of
their work to date pointing cut that testing in this fleld is very
tedicus and expensive and that previous projects dealing with
pattern contrel were all abandoned before conclusive resulis were
reached, It is belleved that even with our present interest, the
co3t of completing & study to learn the fundamentals of pattern
control could not be justified. 3Even confirmation of the pre-
vicusly satisfactory results cbtained with "econstriction length"
choking would require conaiderable testing expense. If was =zug-
gested, therefore, that perhaps it would be best to stick with the
proven method we have used. .
On the other hand, the Sales Depariment reported that
there is no objection to using a different system of choking if
equal or better results are obtained, and the Plant reporteg . tha
it would like to have a more reliable and reproduciblesmethog of
choking. Constriction length choking might provide~a"food com-
bination of relatively low cost and performance<peprodueibiligy. -t
It was suggested, therefore, that at this early stage ofi the "% I
program this method of choking should be réfained:id '
sideration. ’ .
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ety ATtEIDIO int ‘and tooling are proceeding under the
.gontinued attention of Ilion personnel and it is expected that the
“iwarenguse:sctsdule previously submitted will be attained and
exteedrd toithe €xtent that. first guns will be available for the
Anqﬁalﬁﬁales“ eeting in December and perhaps for limited field
tesglnggberore this time. It is hoped to have Instruction Folders
agggcarton labels availadble sarly in November.
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: With the increasing probability that the Ilion plant
will be able Yo meet the requested production date for the first
caliber, the Sales Department requested the Ilion plant to re--
consider the warehouse dates for the next two calibers in the hope
that it will be possible to announce all three January 1, 1858.
The Ilion plant now hopes it will be possible to have the 280
Remington in the warehouse in March, 1958 and the 270 Winchester
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